DIAGNOSIS AND SURGERY
201 MEDICAL ARTS BUILDING
FORT WAYNE, INDIANA
June 21, 1941

Fred W. Rankin, M.D. Security Trust Bldg. Lexington, Ky.

-Dear Doctor Rankin:-

May we join the many in extending to you our sincere congratulations on your election to the most eminent position in American Medicine, president-elect of the American Medical Association.

We confidently anticipate the same type of energetic leadership which you have always shown. Permit us to express our thanks for your help in the past and may we tender any support which may be ours for the future.

Most sincerely,

R. L. Hane, M.D.

RLHEvn